
Notice of Exemption to Key Decision Process 
Court Street/Althorpe Street 

 
Members of the Cabinet have been requested to consider a report regarding 
Court Street/Althorpe Street. 

This report sets out some issues arising with respect to this area and the issues 
some local voluntary bodies have and some issues relating to future 
development. There is a high degree of urgency on some elements and so was 
not foreseen to be able to put on the Forward Plan. 
 
The Chief Executive, Deputy Chief Executive, Head of Finance, Leader and 
Overview & Scrutiny Committee Chair have all agreed for the Cabinet to consider 
this report on 5 June 2024. 
 
 
Graham Leach  
Head of Governance & 
Monitoring Officer 
 
24 May 2024 
 


